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It’s not to late to win a brand new car!
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Local Giving. Local Impact

It’s not too late to enter.  Donate online or via
workplace campaign by December 6th, 2024, by 3:00
PM.

Donate $100 or more and enter to win a brand-new
car, generously provided by Asheboro Automall!

Why Donate?
Your contribution helps provide vital services and
support to our community, making a real difference
in the lives of those in need. Plus, who wouldn’t love
the thrill of a new ride?

 How to Enter:
1. Donate $100 or more to the United Way of
Randolph County. Either as part of your workplace
campaign or online at www.uwrandolph.org.

Join Us LIVE for the United Way Car Contest 10 Finalist Drawing!
We’re counting down the days to the highly anticipated United

Way Car Contest – and the excitement is building!

When?
Friday, December 13th, 2024, at 5:00 PM – Tune in LIVE on our

Facebook page!



We are deeply thankful for the incredible workplace campaigns
recently submitted by Timken, Kennametal, the NC Zoo Society,
Insurance Associates, Randolph County Government, and others.
Your unwavering support demonstrates an inspiring commitment to
making Randolph County a better place to live. Each contribution
showcases the power of teamwork and the caring spirit that defines
our community.

With more campaigns still coming in, we are reminded of the
tremendous impact these efforts have. Your support directly funds
programs focused on education, financial stability, and health—
creating meaningful, lasting change for our neighbors in need. Thank
you for being an essential part of our mission!

THANK YOU TO EDWARD JONES/JAY BROWNFIELD
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We are incredibly grateful to Edward
Jones/Jay Brownfield for their generous
support in covering the cost of our
landscaping.

Your contribution has transformed our
space, making it more welcoming and
beautiful for everyone in our community. 

Also thank you to Walker Lawn Care for
the great job!
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THANK YOU TO OUR WORKPLACE CAMPAIGNS
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Did you know there are more
numbers to call other than 9-1-1

for help?

Look to see which phone number
best aligns with your situation

and make the right call!

Thanksgiving Holiday Office Closure

In observance of Thanksgiving, the
United Way of Randolph County

office will be closed on Thursday,
November 28th, and Friday,

November 29th, 2024.

We are grateful for the support of
our community and wish you all a
warm and happy Thanksgiving! 

🍂

Thank you for your continued
partnership. Enjoy the holiday with

your loved ones! 


